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Swimming continues as normal this week for Reception, Year1, Year 2 and Year 6.  Please 

remember that swimming is part of the National Curriculum and children MUST attend all 

swimming sessions.  If they are unable to attend due to medical reasons, a letter from a 

medical practitioner must be provided prior to the swimming session.  

After School Clubs are running as normal 

this week.  Please ensure that children 

are collected promptly at 4.15pm unless 

otherwise advised. Thank you. 

 Monday – Zoo Club/Reading Club. 

Tuesday – Craft & Drama 

Wednesday – Aspire 

Thursday – AR Club/Newspaper Club 

 

Volunteers from Proud of the West End 

(POW) are hoping to start a regular litter 

pick outside the school on Westmorland 

Road.  This will take place 8.45am-9.15am 

each Monday morning.  The group has 

asked if any parents would like to help as it 

is such a shame that the children have to 

walk through an area strewn with litter on 

their way into school.  Please go along and 

offer your help if you can spare a few 

minutes. 

 

Due to unforeseen circumstances the date of the 

Summer Fair has had to be changed to 

Tuesday 18
th

 July.  In preparation for this we 

are holding two non-uniform days.  The fine for 

non-uniform on 30th June will be any unopened 

bottle and on 7
th
 July we are asking children to 

bring in chocolates. Thank you. 

We will once again be running a Book Fair next 

week in the school hall. It will be open at the 

end of school on Monday 19
th
 June and then 

before and after school every day that week.  

We will be using a new supplier so the books 

will be significantly cheaper with some being 

sold at up to a 75% discount.  We rely on the 

book fair sales to help maintain our school 

library so please come along and support us if 

you can.  Thank you. 

Following Year 4’s success in the recent 

Newcastle Schools Skipping Tournament, 

some of the Year 4 students will be leading 

workshops on Wednesdays at 8am for 

children in Years 1, 2 and 3.  If your child 

would like to learn some brilliant tricks and 

skills please ensure your letters are returned 

to their class teacher.  Places will be 

allocated on a first come, first served basis. 

Anyone who wishes to order new 

uniform from Emblematic please be 

aware that if you require guaranteed 

delivery to school before 21st July then 

you must place your order by 16
th
 June.  

If you wish your order to be delivered to 

school for 4
th
 September then your 

order must be placed by 13
th
 August. 

Orders can be placed at 

http://studentuniform.co.uk/olsa136.  

Thanks 


